

9 September 2010

Mr. Buster Beckenhauer Beckenhauer Construction PO Box 866 Norfolk NE 68702

Norfolk High School Addition BVH Project No. M09057

Dear Buster:

On behalf of Bahr Vermeer Haecker Architects, we would like to recognize a job well done at Norfolk High School. The project carried an aggressive construction schedule and expectation of a quality facility. Project Manager Gregg Shaffer worked closely with the Architectural Team to realize the Owner's expectations. Greg's professionalism, common sense and his desire to get the job done right has earned our respect.

Jim Bargen was on the "front line", working daily and directly with suppliers, subcontractors, code officials, and Owner's and Architect's representatives. Jim's knowledge of construction methods and techniques were invaluable. The Owner, Construction Manager, and Architect can all undertake the strongest effort during the planning and bidding phase, but during the construction phase it is people like Jim that make it all come together.

Our philosophy of service recognizes that a successful project mandates a team effort and we express our appreciation to the Beckenhauer team.

Sincerely,

BAHR VERMEER & HAECKER ARCHITECTS, LTD.

Dave Cooper

Sr Associate